Davey’s KitCats

Intake Policy

The final decision regarding the intake of a cat will be made by the Davey’s
KitCats Board of Directors using a consensus process.

Davey'’s KitCats volunteers are not permitted to initiate intake of a cat on our
behalf without the express approval of the Davey's KitCats Board.

Davey's KitCats always accepts cats previously adopted from our rescue. These
cats will be evaluated for adoption prior to placement.

Cats who are directly referred by an animal shelter, veterinarian, or third party
rescue organization and are in danger of being euthanized will be accepted
into our rescue as a priority.

Owner relinquishments and stray cats are accepted on a case-by-case basis.
Intake procedures and policies are determined by the Davey'’s KitCats Board of
Directors and may be reviewed periodically at the Board's discretion.



